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Dear Friends, 
 

Greetings from the Polish Warrior Foundation (PWF).  The PWF is the first American Non-Profit 
Organization solely dedicated to addressing the needs of Polish Warriors and their families who 
served in Iraq and Afghanistan.  The PWF in cooperation with the United States Embassy in 
Warsaw is hosting the mothers and widows of fallen Polish Warriors on May 25, 2014, in 
Warsaw, Poland in honor of Mother’s Day.  This will be a “first ever” event of this type for 
mothers and widows of Poland’s fallen heroes.  I am asking you and or your organization to 
assist the PWF in making this a memorable event by providing a donation. 
 
The event will include a luncheon, flowers, and a small gift to each of more than 100 mothers 
and widows of the 64 fallen Polish Warriors.  There will be several high-level dignitaries at this 
event from both Poland and the United States who will provide kind remarks to those in 
attendance.  This is the PWF’s as well as your opportunity to provide a special thank you to the 
mothers and widows for Poland’s Mother’s Day.   
 
Any amount of donation is welcome with one hundred percent (100%) dedicated to funding this 
event.  Donations can be submitted through our website: www.polishwarriorfoundation.org  via 
credit card, check, or bank wire by selecting the “Make a Donation” tab or directly to the 
Polish Warrior Foundation’s Mother’s Day Event account with Bank of America:   Routing 
#: 026009593,  Acct #: 435013274087.   When donating, please send a note via email to: 
contact@polishwarriorfoundation.org  or our address with your donation details so we can 
acknowledge receipt of your donation.  All donations will be recognized during the opening 
remarks to the widows and mothers. 
 
I hope you can find it in your hearts to make a donation to this special event, I know the mothers 
and widows will be so grateful for your remembrance of their son’s sacrifice.  Thank  you. 
 
With Kind Regards, 

ZxÉÜzx VâÇÇ|Çz{tÅ 
George Cunningham 
Colonel, USAF (Ret) 
President /Co-Founder 
Polish Warrior Foundation   
 


